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From: Ruthie Marx <ruthie.marx@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 8:37 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 860

Hello, 
 
I am writing to ask for support of SB 860. Insurance companies should reimburse mental health professionals in 
an equivalent manner to physicians. Oregon consumers deserve full access to mental health services. 
 
 
--  
Ruthie Marx, MA, NCC, CADC I, LPC Intern 
503-928-4464 
ruthiemarx.com 


